
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amethyst Class 
Newsletter                

We have been very proud of the children this week. They have coped very 
well with the tests and approached it all in a calm and diligent manner. We 
were all relieved to have completed the final test on Thursday morning and 
look forward to the rest of term 5, with sports day and visits from secondary 
school teachers. 

 We had a visit this week from SARI (stand up against racism and inequalities) 
and the children took part in a workshop exploring the equalities act 2010 and 
vocabulary used to describe different people. The visitor was very impressed 
with the children’s questions and ideas. 

Leaver’s hoodies have now been distributed and the children are welcome to 
wear them for P.E days from now onwards. They are also good to wear for 
travelling to Morfa Bay in. 

Upcoming Dates…. 

20th May – Visit from KLB year 7 team to talk to the children about their transition day (3rd July) 

22nd May – Sports Morning  

3rd June – 7th June – Morfa Bay 

18th, 19th 20th – Cycling training. 


